MR NICK’S SUB
SHOPPE

108 SE 15T STREET
FORT LAUDERDALE

FL 33301

02/21/2019

City of Fort Lauderdale

Luisa

This letter is to inform you of my intention to sell Mr Nick’s Sub Shoppe to MBR of Fort
Lauderdale, principal Matt Halprin. As soon as we have a signing date | will let you know. Any
help you can give in getting the lease reassigned would be greatly appreciated

Please do not hesitate to contact me

CraW

Presidént

E & J Dining inc

Work 954-462-1913

Cell 954-274-8985

CAM 19-0299
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